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HB 3020 – Greyhound Wagering

HB 3020 is submitted by the Oregon Racing 
Commission.

The Bill has been approved by the Governor’s 
office.

HB 3020 closes all loopholes making wagering 
on ground or online illegal on greyhound 
racing events. 



How will this impact ORC? 

 Off Track Betting 
Locations

 $25,495 per year 

 $50,991.12 per 
biennium

 Online wagering

 $93,928.17 per year

 $187,856.34 per biennial

 Minus general funds of $46,964 if 
HB 3023 does not pass.

 Total: $238,847.46



Other 
considerations

 If HB 3032 passes, language needs to be 
fixed as this bill has the 25% still going 
to the general fund. 



Questions?


